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MOTHER'S DAY

It was a busy week last week with our Mother's Day stall and breakfast taking place.

Thank you to our Parent Community Network who helped run the stall. The students had a great
time picking gifts for the special women in their lives.

It was wonderful to welcome you onsite for our Mother's Day Breakfast on Friday. We hope you
had a wonderful time celebrating together.
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